
#17-R-20 
Trick-or-Treating 

Submitted By: Alderperson Smith, District 10 
October 7, 2020 
Referred To: Safety & Licensing Committee 

 

Whereas as at the time of this submission, 10 deaths from the Covid-19 virus have 
been reported in Appleton and as reported in the Oct. 6th edition of the Post 
Crescent “Appleton has recorded its sixth record breaking count of Covid-19” and; 

Whereas, the cities Appleton and Menasha, and the counties of Calumet, 
Outagamie, and Winnebago Health Departments made a joint statement 
declaring a health emergency, and; 

Whereas, school districts including Appleton, Menasha, Oshkosh, and other 
surrounding communities have not started face-to-face teaching or have gone to 
virtual classrooms, and 

Whereas, according to an article in the Sept. 22, 2020 edition of the USA Today, 
the CDC says that “door-to-door or handing out treats from trunks are the riskiest 
activities for preventing the spread of the virus,”. 

Now Therefore, Be It Resolved that for the safety of all Appleton citizens and 
guests that this year’s Appleton Halloween trick-or-treating be canceled.  


